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ADDITIONAL ROAD CLOSURE DATES ANNOUNCED : Childers Street Construction Update 

 

7/20/18 (Bastrop County, TX) – The City of Bastrop Public Works Department continues work to repair 
Childers Street.  On Monday, July 23rd, a portion of the thoroughfare will be closed. “We will begin the 
base process early Monday morning on Childers Street at the Pecan Park entrance,” said Street 
Superintendent David Juarez. Residents, motorists and area businesses will be detoured to Perkins street 
to access the SH 71 feeder road. “Area businesses and effected residential areas will still have access to 
the area by way of Agnes Street,” said Juarez.  Staff anticipates the work should be completed by the end 
of the week, Friday 27th, and will be asphalting the street the 30th-31st the following week, however 
weather and traffic factors could cause delays to the schedule.  

Residents should continue to expect delays and seek alternate routes when possible. As always it is 
important that drivers pay attention and follow all construction signage and marked detour routes.  
Please be cautious and heed instructions from any personnel on site. This will help to ensure the safety of 
City staff and drivers. Pending no major delays, the City of Bastrop anticipates completing the scheduled 
repair and maintenance of Childers street by the end of July. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have any questions or concerns please contact 
The Public Works Department at (512) 332-8921. 

 

 


